
Thursday, February 28, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group B has duty this week. 

 
 

Please excuse the following: 

 Badminton @ 2:00 

 Softball @ 1:00 

 Baseball (V) @ 2:00  (JV/F) @ 1:00 

 Boys Volleyball @ 1:00 

 Boys Tennis @ 1:00 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

ATTENTION SENIORS: 

The deadline to fill out your financial aid application is 
March 2. 

Complete your FAFSA or Dream Act application as soon 
as possible.   

Don’t miss the opportunity to receive free money to pay 
for college. 

Are you interested in a Summer Stem Program with the 
US Naval Academy this summer? If so, see the Career 
Center or Mrs. Anaya for more information.  

Badminton (JV/V) vs Baldwin Park @ SVHS—3:15 
 

Softball (JV/V) vs Mt. View @ SVHS—3:15 
 

Baseball (V) vs Nogales @ SVHS HS—3:30 
                   (JV/F) vs Nogales @ Nogales HS—3:30 
 

Boys Volleyball (JV/V) vs Ontario Christian @ Ontario 
Christian HS—3:30 
 

Boys Tennis (V) vs Baldwin Park @ BPHS—3:15 
 

Boys Soccer vs Rialto @ Rialto HS—4:00 Attention all students 9-12 grades: 

If you’re  interested in careers in the career & technical 
fields, Rio Hondo College is having an Open House on 
Saturday, March 2 from 8:30 am-12:00 noon. You need to 
pre-register for the event. Please see the fliers around 
campus for more information or see Mrs. Anaya in the 

Attention all students: 

 Cal Poly Pomona is having their annual Chicano/Latino 
Youth Leadership Conference on March 29 from 9:00 am- 
2:30 pm. They will also have a scholarship available for 
seniors only. It’s a holiday the students on that day. Please 
see the Career Center, counselor or your teacher for more 
information.   

Attention AP students: 

Pay your AP fees as soon as possible and avoid long lines. 

You can pay your AP fees in the front office, before school, 
brunch or lunch.  

All AP fees are due this Friday, March 1st. 

SV Cheer tryouts are happening soon.  Do you want 
extra help to prepare you for tryouts.  We're having a 
preparation clinic next week, cost is $10.  You can pick up 
a packet from the front office.  Also, if you're planning on 
trying out for cheer, make sure you have a current physical 
on file and if you don't, make sure you have one done by 
tryouts-you cannot tryout without it.   

Attention new and returning football players: 

There will be a brief football meeting Friday at 3pm in 
bungalow 104. Be there if you are interested In playing 
football for the 2019 fall season.  


